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January 31, 2023 

 
Families, 
 
I am writing to provide you with an update on the new Grades 7-12 school for the Eastern Shore. This is an exciting 
project and we are working with our partners to open the new school as soon as possible.  
 
We previously communicated that the plan for school opening was September 2023. An update to the project 
schedule has been provided to us and based on a variety of factors, we are now working toward a September 2024 
opening date. Like many construction projects worldwide, shortages of material, equipment and labour are impacting 
completion dates. 
 
This new and modern school will provide students with collaborative learning spaces, and exciting opportunities to 
learn trades and technology.  
 
You can look forward to updates as the new school progresses. You can also find up-to-date information here. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Kavita Khanna P.Eng., MBA  
Director Of Operations Services 
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